
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Monday and Tuesday of this week will be fall picture days. Pictures are taken during PE classes. 

Make sure that you bring a big smile with you! 

 

We kicked off our PTA fall fundraiser this past Wednesday. Please support our PTA by 

participating.  

 

Individual score reports for our 7th and 8th graders who to their EOG’s here at Jamestown Middle 

last year will be coming on Monday of this week. 

 

8th grade parents should have received a reminder about the PSAT. If you have any questions, 

please contact Ms. Davis, our 8th grade school counselor. 

 

Boys soccer and girls volleyball kick off this week with games at Northern Middle on Monday 

and at home against Southeast Middle on Thursday.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


